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We deserve better than alternative facts and alternative math 

 

Madison – “Governor Walker’s re-election budget is his latest attempt to mislead Wisconsinites. We 

deserve better than alternative facts and alternative math. We have real problems that deserve real 

solutions – roads, public schools, family-supporting jobs, clean drinking water. Perhaps if Governor 

Walker hadn’t pandered away billions on tax breaks to the wealthy the past 6 years, we could cure what 

really ails us.” 

 

#misleadingislying #alternativemath #alternativefacts #dobetter 
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